
DEAR MS JACKSON, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide my feedback as part of Midas Gold Idaho's public 

permitting process. 

 

The study of the Stibnite Gold Project brought to light the environmental conditions existing at 

Stibnite because of past operators. Arsenic levels in the EFSFSR are far beyond safe standards. If 

Alternative 5 is selected, how will USFS address these legacies impacting the waters of Idaho? Who 

will pay to provide permanent and volitional fish passage? 

 

Also, The Stibnite Gold Project will provide stable, well-paying jobs to up to 1,000 employees 

throughout the life of the project. On average, employees will make $80,000 per year â€“ twice as 

much as the average salary in Valley County. Overall, the company estimates the annual payroll will 

be approximately $42 million per year. 

 

It is with this knowledge that I encourage the U.S. Forest Service to continue to move the project 

forward and permit the site using alternative two as the guide. 

 

Thanks Again, 

 

 

Name: Taylor Tuning 


